
I-75 LEE COUNTY REST AREA EXPANSION
Feasibility Study

WELCOME TO THE PUBLIC OUTREACH MEETING							    
This Feasibility Study will evaluate the need to enhance vehicle capacity for truck and freight parking along the 
I-7 corridor Strategic Intermodal System (SIS) in Lee Count Florida. The goal is to alleviate congestion and reduce 
carbon emissions at the northeast quadrant of I-75 and Daniels Parkway. Proposed improvements may involve 
demolishing and reconstructing existing rest area facilities.

LIMITS: The northeast quadrant (shown in red) of I-75 and Daniels Parkway

Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District One
FPID No.: 452377-1   Lee County, Florida

Meeting Agenda

•	 View Project Display Boards: Take some time to 
explore project display boards that showcase 
proposed alternatives

•	 Discuss the Project: Speak with project 
representative or team members to gain further 
insights into the project. 

•	 Leave Your Comments: After engaging in the 
activities mentioned above, feel free to leave 
your comments or feedback. 

•	 Take the project survey: Please visit the project 
website and complete the survey about your 
thoughts on the project. (www.swflroads.com/
project/452377-1).

Take the project survey!

The Florida Department of 
Transportation may adopt 

this planning product into the 
environmental review process, 
pursuant to Title 23 U.S.C. § 

168(d)(4), or to the state project 
development process.

February 2025	



I-75 LEE COUNTY REST AREA EXPANSION
Feasibility Study

Title VI Information
The Florida Department of Transportation is required to comply with various non-discrimination laws and 

regulations, including Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex,

religion, disability, or family status.
Persons wishing to express their concerns about Title VI may do so by contacting either:

District One
Cynthia Sykes

Title VI Coordinator
Florida Department of Transportation

801 N Broadway Ave, MS 1-40
Bartow, FL 33830

Public Comment:
This public workshop is being conducted to present information on the design and provide the opportunity for 
the public to express their views about the project. While comments about the project are accepted at any time, 
they must be received or postmarked by March 10, 2025, to be included in the formal meeting record.

Project Website:
www.swflroads.com/project/452377-1

Consultant Project Manager
Lee Dowden

WGI
Lee.Dowden@wginc.com

FDOT Project Manager
Adam Rose

Florida Department of Transportation, District One
Adam.Rose@dot.state.fl.us

Project Contact 
For information about the project, please contact:

Adam Rose | FDOT Project Manager
Florida Department of Transportation, District One

801 N. Broadway Avenue | Bartow, FL 33809
Tel: (863) 519-2832

Email: Adam.Rose@dot.state.fl.us


